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ENBRIDGE GAS - NOTICE TO PERMIT HOLDER  

Applicants are reminded that construction of any sort, including construction of accessory buildings, 

must not be over any underground natural gas facilities.  Conflicts with the underground natural gas 

facilities are to be communicated to Enbridge Gas Inc., the local gas distribution company, during the 

early job planning stages. 

As a reminder, underground natural gas facility locations must be requested even if not excavating 

(Reference – CSA B149.1 and CSA Z662 Standards). Applicants are also reminded that the issuance of 

a building permit IS NOT confirmation that Enbridge Gas Inc. has been contacted or that underground 

natural gas facilities are not present. 

Contact Enbridge Gas Inc. at: thunplan@enbridge.com 

 

EXCAVATIONS - CALL BEFORE YOU DIG! 

If you are planning a project that requires digging – such as Building a New Home, an Addition, a 
Garage or a Deck – you must call to locate electrical or other underground utilities before you begin. 
Underground Utility lines can be found throughout the city.  You must call BEFORE you place a shovel 
in the ground. IT IS THE LAW! 
One Call provides a free service to locate underground utilities at www.on1call.com or by phoning 

 

 

 
 

MINISTRY OF LABOUR - eNOP (NOTICE OF PROJECT)  
                              
Constructors can now use the Electronic Notice of Project (eNOP) Form to Notify the Ministry of 
labour.  The form must be completed, Printed and signed. The signed copy must be posted in a 
conspicuous place at the project or be available at the project for review by an inspector. 
 

Contact: 475 –1691 or www.enop.labour.gov.on.ca 
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